
From: Kristy Weidhuner <kweidhuner@pretzelpride.com> 
Date: Mon, Apr 29, 2024 at 12:43 PM 
Subject: FFA Officer Retreat 
To: Hattie Llewellyn <hllewellyn@pretzelpride.com> 
 
 

Good afternoon,  
 
We are planning our annual FFA Officer Retreat and it will be an over night event, so I 
wanted to make sure we get the board approval for it! I do not have everything ironed 
out yet!  
 
Planning Details:  
We are planning to go to St. Louis for 3 days, 2 nights on June 3-5, 2024! We will be 
doing team building activities, planning our year, and creating memories! We plan to 
stay in an Airbnb outside of St. Louis!  
 
Please let me know if there is anything else you need!  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
-- 
Kristy Weidhuner 
New Berlin High School 
Agriculture Instructor/FFA Advisor 
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